CULPEPER BROADCASTING CORPORATION

1490 KC W ‘ V A 250 WATTS

IRA C. HOPKINS CULF’EF’ER, VlRG]N]A GEORGE A. FLOWERS

PRESIDENT MANAGING DIRECTOR

February 22, 19L9

Kermit Geary
R. F. D. #2,
Walnutport,

Pennsylvania

Dear WMr. Geary,

We would like to verify your acknowledgment of reception of
WCVA during equipment testing on Monday and Tuesday, Febru-
ary 1l & 15, respectively, and to tell you that your infor-
mation checked with our program and transmitter log as being
correct.

Our sincere thanks for your letter, the information it con-

tained was most helpful.
Heres hoping that we may meet again via the airlanes.

Sincerely,

George A. Flowers
Managing Director
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